

Hanover Action meeting notes 18.09.18, Hanover Centre meeting room

Present: Steph Powell, Robin Hiller, Ian McIntyre, Les Gunbie, Jackie Strube, Paul Norman, Caitríona Vines, Simon Bannister, Kristopher Hewitt

Apols: Sarah Gorton, David Gibson

- 1) Tree Guard – This has arrived and will be installed on Saturday, CV, IM and PN to meet at 11am Saturday at top of Southover to install on tree there.
- 2) Bike shelters – Cyclehoop have not come back with the report further to the survey of Hanover – Jackie continuing to push but may need to look elsewhere. All: continue to push survey, as this is providing the necessary evidence of need in the area.
Review of CPZ – raising of concerns with this. Paul to write up some points on behalf of HA which could be fed into the review and circulate to all
- 3) Tree Planting – 8 trees planned – 4 in Pankhurst planned for a women's day planning (March 8th) – community raising for 3/4 of these trees. HA fundraising for 4 trees in total (St Lukes, Elm Grove post office, Islingword bottom of and Pankhurst), another tree at bottom of Islingword will be funded by local businesses there. PN to work on setting up the crowdfunding, KH to discuss with Pankhurst if they wish to have a separate crowdfunding or to join in with the HA one
Bulb planting this Sunday 23rd 11am meet outside St Joseph's Church
- 4) Film Group - Friday 21st Before the Flood showing 7:30pm Hanover Centre – anyone to come early to help set up very welcome. Money available to purchase snacks etc., IM to discuss with Sarah.
- 5) Plastics – CV to contact Tea about what needs to be done about presenting the petition to the council and come up with a plan.
31 October community coalition meeting IM to contact Rachel Chasseaud about attending
- 6) Public liability insurance renewed for another year
- 7) Draft report ready to go to the council once the final bit of money has been spent
- 8) Wind farm visit – CV to follow up on finding out more info on this